
Emma is a senior Biology major with a minor in 
Spanish for the Medical Professions. After 
graduation, she intends to go to medical school to 
become a doctor. Her favorite part of her position 
is growing closer to her CK sisters through the 
social events that she and her committee 
organize. She also loves how active her position 
enables her to be within Cardinal Key. Emma is 
very involved on campus, playing varsity volleyball 
as well as multiple medical and athletic 
organizations!

Emily is a senior Exercise Science major and 
Spanish minor who plans on becoming a dietitian. 
She enjoys planning our semesterly Retreat with 
her committee and finds it rewarding to plan an 
event that fosters community. Her favorite Cardinal 
Key memory was the Christmas party we threw at 
Kirksville Manor Care Center. Singing (a capella) 
Christmas carols, playing games, eating snacks, 
and chatting with the residents was so fun!

Haisley is a senior Chemistry major with a minor in 
Biology. She intends on attending graduate school 
next fall to get a Ph.D. in Chemistry with the goal of 
becoming a professor. Her favorite part of her 
position is that she is able to work with every CK to 
help them reach their goals for their positions! Fall 
2023 Retreat is her favorite CK memory, when 
members spent the night hanging out at alumna 
Kaeden's grandma's house. Haisley is also involved 
in Women in STEM, Alpha Chi Sigma, and Dr. 
Ostrowski's research lab.
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Our last few weeks of the Fall 2024 
semester were jam-packed between 
preparing for finals and Cardinal Key 
activities! On December 4th we had our 
last General CK Meeting of the semester in 
which we reflected over the past semester 
with our Roses & Buds tradition. On 
December 5th we partnered with Blue Key 
to have a Purple Key Christmas party at 
Kirksville Manor Care, and had a great 
time celebrating the holidays with 
residents and members of Blue Key. Our 
Purple Key Formal was held on December 
7th and was winter-themed. We also held 
a Cardinal Key Study Session at Kirksville 
Brewing on December 8th, which was a 
blast! Lastly, on December 14th we had 
two CKs graduate: Emma Hulbert and 
Olivia Feibel. We are excited to see what 
the future has in store for them!

WE WANT YOU!:  
Alumna Rush Speaker
Spring semester has just started, which means that 
Cardinal Key rush is quickly approaching! We are 
looking for an enthusiastic alumna to speak about their 
experience in Cardinal Key and how it has impacted 
them as a person at our final night of rush on Saturday, 
February 22nd. Please contact our Rush Co-Chairs 
Anna Hans (nh61735@truman.edu) and Stephanie 
Jones (lt77363@truman.edu) if you are interested. 
Preference will be given towards speakers who can 
attend in-person, however those who would only be 
able to attend virtually are still welcome to reach out.


